
Protecting your personal information is an obligation the Town of Oliver takes seriously.  Our practices have been designed to ensure compliance with the 
privacy provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (British Columbia) (“FIPPA”).  Any personal or proprietary information you 
provide to us is collected, used and disclosed in accordance with FIPPA.  Should you have any questions about the collection, use or disclosure of this 
information please contact Town staff at 250-485-6250. 

 

 

Feedback Form 
6150 Main Street, Oliver, BC, V0H-1T0 
Tel: 250-485-6250 / Email: dvaykovich@oliver.ca  

 
TO: Town of Oliver Council FILE NO.: Z-2018-04 
 
FROM: Name: ____________________________________________________ 
        (please print) 

Street Address: ____________________________________________________ 

Tel/Email: ____________________________________________________ 

 
RE:  Proposed Amendment 1350.26 to the Town of Oliver Zoning Bylaw  
 7034 Tucelnuit Drive   
 
My comments / concerns are: 

 I do support the proposed bylaw amendment. 

 I do support the proposed bylaw amendment, subject to the comments listed below. 

 I do not support the proposed bylaw amendment. 
 

Written submissions will be considered by Council prior to 1st reading of Amendment Bylaw 1350.26. 

             _____
             _____
             _____
             _____
             _____
             _____
             _____
             _____
             _____
             _____
             _____ 

Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Town of Oliver  
prior to March 6, 2018, in order to be considered prior to 1st reading. 

mailto:dvaykovich@oliver.ca

